
 

 

 

 

 

23 September 2022 

The Historic Environment (Wales) Bill - timetable 

Dear Huw,  

At its meeting this week, the Business Committee received an oral update from the 

Trefnydd on the Historic Environment (Wales) Bill. The Welsh Government has 

considered the impact of the period of National Mourning for Her Majesty The Queen 

on the scrutiny process but does not currently propose to amend the timetable for 

consideration of this consolidation Bill.  

However, the Trefnydd indicated that the Government would be open to discussing a 

short extension to the deadline for the Initial Consideration stage for the Bill should 

your Committee find it helpful. 

Consequently, Business Committee agreed to consult with your Committee and would 

be grateful if you could respond to me outlining your views on the timetable by noon 

on Friday 30 September, if possible. 

Kind regards, 

 

Y Pwyllgor Busnes 
— 
Business Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddBusnes@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddBusnes  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddBusiness@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddBusiness 
0300 200 6565 

Huw Irranca-Davies MS 

Chair of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 



 

 

The Rt Hon. Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


